

Dear Mr. Rockley and Friends at the Rockley Family Foundation,

Thank you for your continued support to ACC students! We wanted to provide you with an update on how our 2023-2024 Foundation scholars and your named scholars performed during the academic year. Your continued generosity allows our students to move mountains and get one step closer to their dreams!

During the 23-24 academic year, the ACC Foundation was able to assist 607 students with over \$1 million in scholarships. Our scholars took advantage of this opportunity by receiving a cumulative GPA of 3.31, and earning over 8,100 credit hours. They received 79 certificates and 113 degrees! ACC Foundation scholars made up 10% of students who received a certificate or degree. These tremendous accomplishments would not have been possible without people like YOU! So, on behalf of all our scholars, Board of Director Members, faculty, and staff we extend our most heartfelt thanks.

55.6% of our scholars were the first in their family to attend college. We had a 91.9% persistence rate from fall to spring. 14.41% of our scholars were full time, meaning they took 12 or more credits hours during the semester. The average age of our scholars was 30.

We also wanted to provide you with a general view on how your scholars performed this past year:

Rockley Family Scholarship						
	# of Scholars	\$ Awarded	Total Credits Earned	Cumulative GPA	Certificates	Degrees
Fall 2023	1	\$ 500	13	4.0		
Spring 2024	1	\$ 500	6	4.0		
Totals	1	\$ 1,000	19	4.0		

Certificates Earned:

Degrees Earned:

Thank you for helping us move mountains!

Travis Ogburn
ACC Foundation Scholarship Program Manager
303.797.5799
Travis.Ogburn@Arapahoe.edu

P.S. Our Executive Director, Courtney Loehfelm, would love to connect with you and chat about our scholarship program. Be on the lookout for an email from us to set that up!